
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #46                    Monday, October 31, 2022 
 
A friendly reminder for all students: costumes worn for Halloween at school today, October 31st, must adhere to the school’s 
dress code policy as written in the student handbook. The wearing of costume masks and face paint is also prohibited. 
            Administration 
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 10/31/22. Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the 
College & Career Center in the Counseling Office. Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR. See your Class of Schoology 
page for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR:  

East Stroudsburg University - Tue., Nov. 1, 12:45PM 
New College of Florida - Tue., Nov. 1, 1:45PM 
 

Interested in seeing the different programs CTC has to offer?  There will be field trips to each CTC campus November 8-10.  The 
permission form is located in the CTC folder under Materials on the Class of 2024 page and in the counseling office.  Permission 
forms are due back in the counseling office today, October 31.  Any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt.  
 
The last day to register and pay for AP Exams is MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7TH AT 11:59PM. After this time, no changes can be 
made until Wednesday, November 16th and a $40 College Board imposed fee will apply for late registration and cancellations 
per exam..  
 
This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be 
our honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly on Friday, November 11th at 9:30 AM in the auditorium. Please see Mrs. 
Ridley in the main office if you are a senior planning to enter the military after graduation and to turn in your RSVP forms. 
 
Attention Seniors: Yearbook is looking for your childhood photographs of you and a classmate or a group of classmates for the 
Now and Then section of the yearbook. Re-create these childhood photos using your present-day selves. Please email 
yourphotographs to neffvue@gmail.com. Pictures must be submitted by Wednesday, November 30. 
 
The Bluetique is hosting a costume competition on Halloween, today, October 31st. A google form signup sheet is posted 
throughout school and available in the Class Of Schoology pages. If you love to celebrate Halloween and dress up, then join us 
and whoever wins this competition will get a prize from the Bluetique. 
 
Winter is coming, and the MT Ski Club has announced their ski and snowboard trips. Shred the pow on 5 Friday night trips to 
Blue Mountain Ski Resort. There will also be an awesome trip to Stowe, Vermont this year. Check out  www.mtski.com for trip 
details. New skiers and boarders are welcome! Registration for Stowe, Vermont is October 31st or until spaces are filled but 
don’t delay! Register ASAP to secure your spot. 
 
If you plan on playing a winter school sport in the 2022-2023 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require a 
PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Winter Sports is TODAY, October 31st!  See the Athletics Page or stop 
in at the Athletic Department for more information.  
 
Rifle team meeting and safety training will be afterschool in room 219 on Tuesday 11/1. Please plan to attend if you are 
interested in trying out for the Rifle team this year.  
 
New and returning boys and girls wrestlers.  If you missed the informational meeting, please reach out to Coach Clark to follow 
up on important details for the quickly approaching season.  
Open mats will run Mondays through Thursdays from 3:30-5PM until our 1st in season practice on November 18th. Don't forget 
that physicals and recertifications are to be turned into Mrs. Gaissert in the Athletic Office by today, 10/31. 
 
OPEN BOWLING:  For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays, 
from 3:30 to 5:00 PM, at Dutch Lanes.  Cost is $5 for the hour and a half.  You will need to provide your own transportation. 
                                           Coach Schulz 
 
It is Rec Basketball season! Manheim Township Rec Basketball league registration is now going on and will end on Friday, 
November 11th. Register today at www.manheimtownship.org. 

 
 

THERE ARE NO HS SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


